
	
  

 
 
 
 
 

FIRST YEAR PROJECT IN SPAIN 
 
At international level: 
We participated already in 3 mobility’s in which 6 different 
people took part: 3 people from staff and 3 adult learners.  
The mobility’s took part in: 
 
England from 15th  till 19th  April 2013 
Germany from 10th  till 14th June 2013 
Austria from 9th  till 13th October 2013 
 
They were from different ages, from different generations (from 
20 to 53). All of them enjoyed the visits a lot and considered 
them very useful. They hadn’t expected anything in advance, 
but during the evaluation of the mobility’s they admitted that it 
was a good surprise for them. They liked meeting new people, 
getting to know different cultures and use of plants, 
participating in different workshops really nice and useful for 
them and been able to share good practice, develop their 
communication skills and exchange of experiences, all the 
mobility where well done prepare, and all the hosting partners 
take care about them during the mobility, they will suggest and 
promote to take part in this kind of projects., were very 
educational and practical for them, important to get new skills. 
 
 
On local level: 
Our Staff have had numerous meetings with learners involved in 
the mobility’s in the project, including some local organizations 
and partners, who work closely with environmental topic and 
plants. The organization regularly promotes in local, national  



	
  

and international level the project, with different triptics, a 
posters, web-blog of the project in the email, presentations ,etc. 
 
We provide during this first year different activities in local 
level for our community related of the theme of the project, 
recover and promote the use of the plants and to pass to new 
generations. 
 
Presentation the project in the local community September 2012 
Presentation the project in the local community February 2013 
Workshop about Make soap in traditional way November 2012 
Workshop about recycling paper with plants March 2013 
Workshop about Cream with Aloe Vera April 2013 
Workshop about Cream for mosquitos June 2013 
Workshop about soap with Aloe Vera + oil June 2013 
Botanic route in El Altet June 2013 
 
The participants in the workshop are also involve in some of the 
mobility’s. 
All the participants in the workshops, appreciate the work that 
we do and the interesting workshops that we provide to them, 
they enjoy and normally there are some people that repet in the 
workshops, for some of them is also a new experience and for 
others a way to get involve and to share their experiences to 
other participants. 
After these workshops, the community is more interested and 
motivated of use of the plants, to transfer the knowledge to the 
other generation and to learn new things. 
For the second year of the project the organization with the 
people involve in the project decide to do more workshops and 
events. 
 
We are happy to take part in this project, it is a good opportunity 
for the organization to acquire new competences and stimulate 
the intergenerational use of plants, communication and co-
operation.  
 



	
  

Asociación Usit. 
 
	
  


